LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88STH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
March 20, 2023
TO: Honorable Paul Bettencourt, Chair, Senate Committee on Local Government

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB736 by Whitmire (relating to mandatory arbitration for certain municipal fire departments and
employee bargaining agents.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

There could be a fiscal impact to the City of Houston depending on the terms of the binding interest arbitration

with the city's fire department and the department's employee bargaining agent that would be required under the
bill.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: JMc, AF, CMA, NTh
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